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Release Date:  October 21, 2009 
 
 
To Interested Parties: 
 
 The Lake George Park Commission will not be taking any action on the proposed 
Stream Corridor Protection Regulations when it meets October 27, 2009.  Work on the rule-
making is progressing.  However, the Commission has not completed the analysis and 
documents to support the rule-making that are required by the State Administrative Procedure 
Act.  The Commission is extending the schedule on a month to month basis expecting that 
action to advance the regulations will occur within a month or two. 
 
 The Commission will next consider whether to formally propose the regulations.  Such 
an action would resume a formal period of public comments and hearings.  The Commission 
has previously announced that it will consider comments received at anytime and will 
incorporate and respond to these as part of the rule-making. 
 
 There have been no revisions to the draft regulations since the Commission completed 
work in June 2009 on a Generic Environmental Impact Statement. 
 
 The draft regulations and the Generic Environmental Impact Statement can be viewed 
and downloaded from the Commission’s website www.lgpc.state.ny.us. 
   


